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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 30– 12th May, 2017 

 

Well done to our Year 6 children who this week completed their Key Stage 2 SATs.  They were very mature and focused 

throughout the tests. 

Next week, Year 2 will complete their Key Stage One tests and other year groups will also complete tests in order to help identify 

their strengths and areas that need developing. 

 

Wise Up - Attendance 2017 

Children have received Gold or Silver certificates for attendance for the spring term 2017. 

44% of the school received Gold (97% + attendance), while 19% received Silver (95% + attendance) making a combined total of 

63% of the school receiving certificates – well done to all those children. 

We also have 69 children who have 100% attendance from September 2016 to today and in line for the Attendance ‘treat’ at the 

end of the year if they can keep this up! 

 

Confirmation 2017 

On Wednesday 24
th

 May, 2017, our Year 6 children will be receiving the sacrament of Confirmation at Corpus Christi Church, 

Lyttleton Road, Stechford, B33 8UB. 

The mass will take place at 7 pm and we hope that some of our Junior children will come to support the school by singing in the 

choir. 

The children will need to be in school uniform and delivered to the church by 6.45 pm at the latest. Children will be looked after 

by staff and should be collected from Corpus Christi Church at approximately 8.15 pm. 

If your child can support the school and their friends then please complete and return the slip at the end of the newsletter to the 

school office. 

 

Summer Weather 

With the arrival of the summer weather, if you would like your child to wear their sunhat/cap at break times, then please send into 

school.  Please could you ensure they are clearly named. 

Any sun cream should be applied before coming to school and if they do bring in sun cream, they should be able to apply it 

sensibly themselves. 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have Nursery places for September 2017.  If you or anyone you know requires a Nursery place, then please contact the 

school office. 

 

Incident during the week 
Earlier this week, an incident after school took place on Shawsdale Road, where one of our parents was verbally harangued by a 

member of the public. 

School has informed the Police and we trust that there will be no repeat of this, as we do not want our children to hear foul 

language or witness adults arguing. 
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Family Fun Day – St Wilfrid’s Community Centre 

There will be a family fun day at the Community Centre on Sunday 14
th

 May, 2017 at 11am-3pm to raise money and awareness 

for the Mental Health Foundation.  There will be a  tombola, face painting, DJ, bouncy castle, games, cakes and sweets plus lots 

more.  There will also be some amazing raffle prizes to be won including signed football merchandise, tickets for family days out 

such as The Sea Life Centre, Dudley Zoo, West Midlands Safari Park and activities including laser station, rock climbing, go 

karting and meal out vouchers.  Please do support this worthwhile cause. 

 

Period – 1
st
 – 5

th
 May 2017 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Behaviour Awards 
Green Badges: Christian Osei, Mohammed Ikhlaq, Prinsha Chhetri 

Purple Badges: Archie Davies, Alyaan Hussain, Ali Osman-Ali, Danai Hlekisana 

Yellow Badges: Arthur O’Brien, Teodora Boros, Lacie-Jai Bennett, Alice Miley, Ajay James, Rachel Boayke 

Light Blue Badges: Orlando Pennant, Shanessa Pendley, Kiera Doyle, Daniel Adeoye, Ishpreet Mankoo, Ann-Marie Berry, Jake 

Baker, Carter Minott 

Pink Badges: Harrison Phillips, Ellie-May Heaney, Liz Pandji Tchuitcham,  Miley Eaton, Jeremiah Hewitt, Julieta Elezi, Wiktoria 

Szymas,  Asiya Sharifi 

Dark Blue Badges: Jaydan Richards 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Tyreek Samuels, Muhammad Hassm Ullah Khan 

Reception AP Sueellen O’Donoghue 

Reception KP Lacey-Mai Woods 

Year 1R Adjoa Cristina Baidoo, Jasmine Banton 

Year 1T Lilyrae Hall, Michael Tekie 

Year 2M Lauren Steele 

Year 2R Luis Valentin Marolicaru, Rachel Boayke, Jodie Swallow, Alfie Dawson 

Year 3H Keenan Johnson-O’Leary 

Year 3M Kian Warren 

Year 4B Andra-Alice Marolicaru 

Year 4D McKyle Swaby 

Year 5D Nadim Amir, Maya Khan 

Year 6T Whole class for SATS 

WISE OWL AWARD Ayesha Jabeen 

SPORTS AWARD Andrius Fernandez 

MUSIC AWARD Y3 for retreat day 

Well done everyone!  

 

 

 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 91.5% 

Reception KP 98.7% 

Year 1R 92.1% 

Year 1T 99.1% 

Year 2M 95.4% 

Year 2R 99.1% 

Year 3H 93.3% 

Year 3M 97.4% 

Year 4B 95.1% 

Year 4D 96.6% 

Year 5D 98.4% 

Year 6T 98% 



 

     

                                                                                         

Prayers 

Please pray for Mrs Peplow, who is still recovering after her bereavement, and Mrs James (Lunchtime Supervisor), whose husband 

is very poorly in hospital. 

 

Enjoy the weekend 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

……………………………………………………………Reply Slip………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Name of child………………………………..                              Class………………………. 

 

I give permission for my child to participate in the choir at the Confirmation Mass at Corpus Christi Church on Wednesday 

24
th

 May, 2017.  I will ensure my child will be at the church for 6.45 pm and collected from the church at approximately 8.15 pm. 

 

Signed……………………………………………Parent/Guardian 

 

 


